12/1/2020 Mail - Julie Clawson - Outlook

To the residents of the Adirondack Lake Tax District, 11/30/20

As you know, there are two openings on the Weed Committee. Applications are open until the December Town Board meeting. Several applications have already
been received. Brian Wells will meet with us for input and then the Town Board will choose the new members. We will inform you of the new members after the
Town Board has made their decision. In January, the Weed Committee hopes to have a conference call with the new members to welcome and update them.

Also, we have discussed plans to deal with the problem bogs and carp hunt in the spring and will keep you informed as we have more details.

If you have any comments or concerns please contact us.

Brad Fisher 518-424-4598

Ernie Pollman 518-648-0199

Lenore Reber 518-859-8555
Dave Caruso 518-496-8204



